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PLANNING HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 Improvements at the Regional Shooting Facility are in progress. Poggemeyer 
Design Group completed the final engineering plans and the project went out for 
bid in March. Contractor selection and approval by the BCC should be completed 
by the end of April 2021. 

 Approximately 60 acres of open space were broadcast seeded in partnership with 
the Nevada Division of Forestry. This was part of post-fire restoration efforts 
within Arrowcreek open space parcels impacted by the Rock Farm Fire (2020). 

 The Regional Archery Facility master planning process is wrapping up with a final 
iteration of stakeholder and public meetings that are set to take place at the end 
of April. The plan is on track to be complete by the end of June.  

 Washoe County Parks has hired Design Workshop to develop the Carcione and 
Canepa Ranch Open Space Trails Master Plan. This shall be complete by the end 
of this calendar year.  

 Washoe County Parks put out a request for proposals to update the Hidden Valley 
Regional Park Master Plan, with funding support from the CSD Sewer Utility. 
Proposals are due on April 5th.  
 
 


